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DCPSC Website and eDocket System Temporarily Unavailable 

Due to Maintenance and Upgrades from June 22nd to 24th
 

 
(WASHINGTON, D.C.) – The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (Commission) will 

be performing maintenance and upgrades to its website and eDocket system from Friday, June 22, 2018 to 

Sunday, June 24, 2018.  

 

During this maintenance window, the Commission’s website and eDocket system will be temporarily 

unavailable beginning 9:00 pm, Friday, June 22, 2018 until 8:00 am, Monday, June 25, 2018. All operations 

will resume immediately after the maintenance window. 

 

To minimize downtime, the Commission is performing this upgrade during the weekend to ensure a smooth 

transition. The Commission apologizes for the inconvenience and appreciates your patience and understanding. 

 

If you need immediate assistance, please contact Maurice Smith, Director of the Office of Consumer Services 

at 202-316-3714. 

 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by 

Congress in 1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies  

in the District of Columbia. 
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